
The Latte of Freedom Foundation
P.O. Box 1458
Hagatna, Guam 96932

July 29, 2011

To Whomsoever's Presence These Letters Shall Come:

B ASCON Corporation, duly chartered and license under the laws of Guam, is the
locally owned general building contractor, selected and contracted by the Latte of
Freedom Foundation to build the Latte of Freedom and to upgrade and improve the Hall
of Governors at the Ricardo J. Bordallo Governor's Office Complex, Adelup, Guam, into
a functional and fitting tribute to the Governor's of Guam. After a thorough review of its
proposal, BASCON was selected, as the most responsive and responsible bidder.
BASCON received the full recommendation of Taniguichi, Ruth, Makio and Associates,
the architectural firm retained to design the project, as well as, manage the actual work.

During the progress of this project, the Latte of Freedom Foundation found that
BASCON Corporation was prompt and attentive to requests and questions forthcoming
from the Board of Directors of the Latte of Freedom Foundation. We found the project
supervisors readily accessible and willing to meet with the Board to discuss and answer
questions related to the work on the structure. Likewise, we found the management of
BASCON readily accessible and prepared to attend meeting of the board and to respond
to questions from its members, as well as, provide information and suggestions when
requested. The Foundation finds the workmanship on the project, including the
millwork and finishing touches, to be of excellent quality and finish.

The Latte of Freedom Foundation is providing this letter of reference and
recommendation for BASCON Corporation as a reflection of its confidence in the quality
of BASCON's work, the work ethics of its management and employees and our overall
satisfaction with the company's performance.

Sincerely yours,

ELEINE Z. BOXDALLO
resident


